
MGM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, KILIMANOOR 

EXTERNAL CIRCULAR 
09/06/2020 REF: MGMKMR/164/06/2020 

Dear Parent, 

We are happy to know that our children are staying safe and they are enjoying the wonderful 

sessions of online classes...! We truly miss our students in the class and hope to see everyone 

sOon 

Our teachers have taken great effort to provide our children with the best possible lectures and 

teaching materials. In order to maximize and reap full benefits of these classes especially for 

Kindergarten and junior category, we request the support of our dear parents to sit beside the 

child and guide him or her through the study material, since our students miss the physical 

presence of their teacher. 

If your ward encounter any doubts or clarifications, our teachers will be at your full disposal to 

extend their support. You may contact the respective teachers through call, text or email. 

Hope you all will utilize our teaching materials to the fullest for complete academic benefits. 

Happy Learning.! 

Begards 

Principal 
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